GCSE/IGCSE Post Results Priority Service

Greetings from St. Mary’s

. O level students who have appeared for the June 2018 exam session
can request for a Priority Review of the original marking. Kindly meet
Mrs. Vichitra on the 25" of August between 8am until 11am with a
copy of the Statement of Provisional Results.

Please note that dates regarding other Post Results Services will be
informed later.

Thank you



